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OTTAWA, 16th February, 1906-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 11th Ultimo, No 269, enclosing an applica-

tion from Mr. Howell Harris for a lease of that portion

of the Blackfoot Reserve South of the Dow River for

grazing purposes, and in reply to say that as there is

more than ome applicant for the grazing on this Re-

serve, Mr. Inspector Markle has been advised fully there

of and asked to take the matter up with the Indians.

Your obedient servant

Kanskielin

of Indian Affairs.

H.E. Sibbald, Esq.,

 Clndian Agent,

GLEICHES

Alta.
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